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9 October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

YEAR 6 HAZARD ALLEY TRIP 

 

After half term, Year 6 will be visiting the Hazard Alley Safety Centre in Milton Keynes where 

they will experience and learn how to react to a variety of dangerous situations in a safe 

manner.  As the Centre is unable to accommodate the whole year group, we will be splitting the 

visit over 2 days as follows: 

 

 Wednesday 7 November  Friday 9 November 

 6J (all) & 6S (surnames B-K)  6W (all) & 6S (surnames M-W) 

 

We will be leaving school shortly after 9am, returning at around 2pm.  All children will need a 

packed lunch with them which will be eaten at the Centre before our return journey.  Please 

remember to cancel any hot meal orders online for the relevant day. 

 

In order to cover entry costs, coach travel and insurance, we are requesting a voluntary 

contribution of £13.40 per child.  Although there is no obligation to pay, and no child will be 

excluded from the trip if payment is not made, we may have to cancel the visit for all children if 

insufficient donations are received.  Payment should be made online at www.parentpay.com by 

Monday 29 October. 

 

By making a payment online, you are automatically giving consent for your child to take part in 

this trip.  However, if you do not wish to contribute, or your child is on free school meals, we will 

require written consent for them to travel by coach.  Please email the office or send a note in to 

school by 29 October. 

 

This annual trip is always a worthwhile experience for the Year 6 children and forms an 

important part of our work on transition to secondary school.  We hope your child enjoys the 

experiences on offer! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

JEMMA DAVIDSON 

Year 6 Leader 


